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M/s Emaar Engineering
P O Box 39000

Kingdom of Bahrain
Fax: 17-311011

Subject : Stable & Staff Accommodation at Al Jazayir
Dear Sir,

We are herewith expressing our gratitude to your organisation and staff’ for your valued
contribution to the completion of the above project.

We truly appreciate the efforts you have extended and we look forward to our continued good
relations for future projects.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,




